Stakeholder notice

Stakeholder Notice
September 2024

Chung Wah Terrace -Emery Avenue roundabout – works nearing completion

Dear Stakeholder, 
The Department of Logistics and Infrastructure (DLI) is conducting works for the construction of a new roundabout at the intersection of Chung Wah Terrace and Emery Avenue, Palmerston.  
Work on the new roundabout is nearing completion, with new asphalt having been placed this week.
Traffic on Chung Wah Terrace will continue to be subject to reduced speed limits and will be restricted to one lane in each direction while landscaping, line marking and other finishing works scheduled are completed over the next two weeks.
It is anticipated that all temporary traffic management restrictions will be removed by 12th October, including the reopening of Emery Avenue at Chung Wah Terrace end.
For further information about the project, visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects

Contact
[bookmark: _GoBack]For further information about the project, contact DLI Project Manager John Kassaras on phone
08 8999 4788 or 0408 542 735, email john.kassaras@nt.gov.au or visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects. 
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